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Major foreign interest in Cyber Com
Following a successful roadshow in London last week together with Deutsche
Bank, the Swedish consulting corporation Cyber Com’s principal owners and
founders, Per Bergström and Pekka Seitola, along with the company’s President
and CEO, Mats Alders, have met with extensive interest from several
international institutions.

Per Bergström and Pekka Seitola, both members of the Cyber Com Board of
Directors, have therefore deemed it appropriate to jointly sell 800,000 of their
ownership shares to a number of new international investors.

“This is a very positive development for the company. Ownership will be more
widely distributed, and Cyber Com will gain from having several well-reputed
owners with a long-term perspective. The change is an important stage in Cyber
Com’s future internationalisation and continued growth within e-Business and
Telecom,” says Mats Alders, President and CEO.

Following the sale, Per Bergström’s ownership amounts to 1,314,025 shares
(15%), and Pekka Seitola’s to 1,316,025 shares (15%). The total number of
shares in Cyber Com is 8,334,303.

Cyber Com is a profitable consulting company offering integrated holistic
expertise in e-Business and Telecom, with cutting-edge expertise in modern
system development, project management and market communication. Turnover
for the first half-year 2000 was MSEK 176.2 (89.8), with profit after net financial
items of MSEK 15.8 (5.9). Cyber Com is listed on the ‘O’ list of the OM
Stockholm Stock Exchange.

For further information, please contact:

Mats Alders, President and CEO, Cyber Com
Tel: +46 (0)70-725 32 00, +46 (0)8-678 78 80
E-mail: mats.alders@cybercom.se



Read more about Cyber Com at http://www.cybercom.se


